February 23, 1970

Pfofessor Elsie Muller
Department of Mathematics
Morningside College

Sioux City, Towa 51106

Dear Professor Muller:

I intended to meet with vou in San Antonio, and
althouch T gaw vou acrogs the room several times, I
just didn't manage to catch you.

I assume that the program for the meeting of the
owa Section of the Mathematics Association of America
s complete, or nearly so, and that you have, or will soon,
send a copy to Robert Hanson, FEditor of the Iowa Academy
of Ccience Fulletin. T would like a copy of the pro-
gram so that T car send a copy to each of the menbers
of the section.

T
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I assume Professor Alder is still to be our prin-
cipal speaker.

Yours truly,

P.F. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Section
Mathematics Assoclation of America
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